Proposed WGQ Provisional Annual Plan Item – Submitted by Keith Sappenfield, Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC




Upon a request or as directed by NAESB Board, review and update, as necessary, the RNG Addendum or CNG Addendum to address new regulations or new market developments related to RNG or CNG transactions under the NAESB Base Contract.  


In support of the above, we are aware that EPA is proposing to update in regulations related to the definition of RINs.  Further, the EU is proposing new rules regarding the methane intensity of natural gas and LNG imported such that CNG elements may need to be update for market participants to comply with the new rules. 

